
Please Understand ...
Occasionally a pharmacist receives a 
request to return a prescription drug 
after it has left the pharmacy. Your 
pharmacist has the responsibility to 
maintain certain standards of  purity 
and safety of  all prescription drugs 
dispensed. In order to insure that 
those standards are maintained, the 
North Carolina Board of  Pharmacy 
recommends that a pharmacist decline 
to accept any prescription drug for 
return once it has left the pharmacy.
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